Ref:

10th September 2025



Flu Vaccination Registration

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to you to inform you that we have received communication from Walsall Vaccination Team, regarding information of this year's Flu Vaccination.

Vaccination UK, who are commissioned by the NHS to provide child immunisations within schools, will be attending our school on **Tuesday 4th November** to deliver the Flu Nasal Spray's or IM alternative (porcine free injection). It is important that Vaccination UK receive a consent form back for every child, even if you do NOT wish for your child to receive the immunisation, there is an option to decline. Failure to complete a consent form, may result in your child missing their flu immunisation this year. We cannot guarantee that you will be contacted by our team to obtain consent. Please complete the below link to state whether you wish to consent or decline.

Vaccination UK Immunisation

If you have any questions relating to this process, please contact the Walsall Immunisation Administration Team, information of how to do this is and an FAQ can be found here.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher







